
 

 

High School Field Trip Requests 
Board Meeting:  July 19, 2012 

 
 
 
 
Jay High School 
 
Debbie Walther, Guidance Counselor at JHS, has requested permission to 
take students from JHS to Washington DC for the Presidential 
Inauguration.  The trip is planned for Jan 19-22, 2013. 
 
 
Pace High School 
 
Mickey Lindsey, football coach at PHS, has requested permission to take 
the PHS linemen to Foley AL to participate in a Lineman Camp.  The trip is 
July 23-24, 2012. 
 
Clint Martin, cross country coach at PHS, has requested permission to take 
the varsity boys and girls cross country team to Lake City FL to participate 
in the Alligator Lake XC Invitational.  The trip is September 21-22, 2012. 
 
Clint Martin, cross country coach at PHS, has requested permission to take 
the varsity boys and girls cross country team to Hoover AL to participate in 
the 2012 Southeast XC Showdown.  The trip is October 12-13, 2012. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  


